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employment) was satisfactory having regard to the Chittick 
decision, explained above (p. 10). 

APPEALS TO THE HIGH COURT 

Administrative law cases (except applications pursuant to 
paragraph 75(v) of the Constitution) may now only be heard by 
the High Court wtih special leave. The Federal Court Amendment 
Act 1984 so requires in respect of cases on appeal from the 
Full Court of the Federal Court of Australia. Previously, a 
right of appeal had existed from the Full Court of the Federal 
Court where the appeal involved subject matter of the value of 
$20,000 or more. 

RECENT PUBLICATIONS 

The following recently published works relating to 
administrative review may be of interest. 
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Journal 822 
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Butterworths (1984) 
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Institute Journal 811 

Volker, D. 
'A Departmental Head's Perspective of Administrative Law', 
Address Given at Administrative Law Seminar for ~epartmental 
Heads, Canberra (7 February 1984) 

Wilenski, P. 'Impact of Administrative Law on Public 
Administration - An Interim View', Address Given at 
Administrative Law Seminar for Departmental Heads, Canberra 
(7 February 1984) 

Williams, D.J. 
'The Freedom of Information Act 1982' (1984) 18 Taxation in 
Australia 766 
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PERSONALIA 

His Excellency Gordon S. Reid 

Professor Gordon Reid has resigned his appointment as a Member 
of the Administrative Review Council to take up his position as 
Governor of Western Australia. At the time of his appointment 
to the Council in 1981, Professor Reid was Professor of 
Politics at the University of Western Australia. 

The Hon G.E. Fitzgerald 

The Hon G.E. Fitzgerald, formerly a judge of the Federal Court 
of Australia, has resigned his position as a Presidential 
Member of the Administrative Appeals Tribunal. He had been 
appointed to the Tribunal in 1981. 

Mr B.E. Fleming 

Mr Fleming, one of the longest serving members of the 
Administrative Appeals Tribunal, has retired. Formerly First 
Assistant Secretary, Financial Institutions Division, 
Commonwealth Treasury, Mr Fleming was first appointed to the 
Tribunal in March 1977. 

Dr Colin Hughes 

Following his appointment as the Electoral Commissioner, Dr 
Hughes has resigned his appointment as a part-time Member of 
the Administrative Appeals Tribunal. He had been appointed to 
the Tribunal in 1983. At the time of his appointment Dr Hughes 
was a Professorial Fellow in Political Science at the Research 
School of Social Sciences, Australian National university. 

Mr John Kiosoglous, M.B.E. 

Mr J. Kiosoglous, has been appointed a full-time Senior Member 
of the Administrative Appeals Tribunal. A leading member of 
the Greek community in Adelaide, Mr Kiosoglous has been a 
Stipendiary Magistrate since 1973 and more recently a 
magistrate in the Adelaide Children's Court. 
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